
ACADEMIC DEANS COUNCIL 


Minutes of February 6, 1973 


The 	 following were present: Vice President E. E. Edgar; Deans R. Miller, 
M. Charignon, K. Krill, N. Paraska, B. Yozwiak, J. Scriven, C. Vanaman, 
C. Aurand. 

1. 	 The minutes of the previous meeting were approved with the single 
inversion of the 9/11 fraction in Item #5. 

2. 	 Informal remarks by Dr. Coffelt. 

3. 	 Discussion of budget. Dr. Edgar explained the problems that the 
University faces trying to prepare the 1973-1974 budget. 

4. 	 Articulation between two-~ear and four-year campuses. Dean Scriven's 
draft of the problem was iscussed together with the State report 
titled: Draft Statement of Poling on Articulation between Two-Year 
and Four-Year Campuses. Chm. Edgar reminded the Council that a 
written response to the proposal is due in Columbus not later than 
February 19, 1973. Each member of the Council is requested to bring 
recommendations regarding the Proposal to the next meeting. 
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